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From: Mediaoffice 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 9/3/2008 1:14 PM 
Subject: Comment for Docket 07-SB-1 

Please docket this comment below. Thanks. Bob Aldrich
 

>>> Mary Kimberlin <mary_p_kimberlin@yahoo.com> 09/03/0812:25 PM »>
 

«<
 
This is to inform you that the Renewables Committee Workshop scheduled for September 8,2008, at 9:30 
a.m. at the California Energy Commission has been cancelled. 

The purpose of the workshop was to discuss proposed changes to "Guidelines for California's Solar 
Electric Incentive Programs Pursuant to Senate Bill 1." . 

We will information you of a new workshop date soon and apologize for any inconvenience. 

For more information: 
http://IJIIWW.energy.ca.gov/sb1/meetings/2008-09-08_workshop/2008-09-08_notice.html 
»> 

r . 
I AM VERY UNHAPPY WITH THIS WEB SEMINAR CANCELLATION SINCE IT IS THE ONLY WAY WE 
CAN GET SOLAR ELECTRIC INCENTIVE PROGRAMS 
INFORMATION AND REBATE POLICIES. 

MY LOCATION IN RIVERSIDE COUNTY IS EXTREMELY LIMITED IN THIS POLICY AND WE NEED 
THE INFORMATION FOR UPGRADING OUR STRUCTURES AND ACCESS TO THE REBATE 
POLICIES. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION AND ASSISTANCE. 

SINCERELY,
 
MARY KIMBERLIN
 

Mary P. Kimberlin
 
Information Technology Consultant
 

Affiliations:
 
Society of Women Engineers (SWE)
 
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)
 

mary_p_kimberlin@yahoo.com
 
http://resumes.yahoo.com/mary_p_kimberlin/marykimberlin
 
(951) 924-7957 
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